
 

 

 

EPD Application for Waiver of Review/Response Limitations 

(In Accordance with Section 125.022 FS) 
 

Mail or   Orange County Environmental Protection Division (EPD) 

Deliver To:  WetlandPermitting@ocfl.net  

3165 McCrory Place, Suite 200 

Orlando, Florida 32803 

(407) 836-1402, Fax (407) 836-1499 

 

All applications for development permits, including the application referenced below, are governed by Section 

125.022, Florida Statutes (FS). Paragraphs (2) through (4) of Section 125.022 specify application review and response 

timeframes and other limitations. As such, Orange County’s ability to request additional information to evaluate a 

permit application, as well as an applicant’s opportunity to respond, is limited, unless the applicant and County 

mutually agree to waive the limitations in writing.  

 

Note:  If the review of an application requires more than three requests for additional information, due to the statutory 

limitations, the application will be processed as-is and may be denied and closed if the statutory limitations have not 

been waived. If closed, a new permit application will be required including the required application fee. 

 

I, the applicant for the subject permit, hereby understand and acknowledge the ability to waive timeframes 

and other limitations pursuant to the statute noted above, and declare as follows: 

 

___ Yes, I agree to waive the timeframes and other limitations referenced in Section 125.022(2) through (4), FS, as 

related to Application Number __________ for a period of 30/60/90/120/180 (circle or highlight one) additional 

days, as applicable and necessary to fully process the application. 

 

 

 

Signature: __________________________________________ Date: ______________ 

 

 

Print Name: ________________________________________ 
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